
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Session Business 

January 17, 2016 

 

1. Session approved the 2016 budget, which will be presented to the congregation on February 14, 

2016.   

2. The session approved the following as trustee officers: 

  Danny Ball  President 

  Gigi Woodruff  Vice President 

  Chris Kattner  Secretary 

 3. Dr. Marjorie Hass, President of Austin College in Sherman, Texas, will be visiting our church 

sometime this spring. 

4. The church has received a designated gift, which will be used to change out 15 thermostats in 

the church building to smartphone app type thermostats.  In addition, the parking lot lights and 

some of the indoor lights will be changed out to LED type lighting.  This project is expected to 

reduce our electrical costs by as much as 7%, which amounts to an annual savings of $3000.      

   

 

New Members: Ed and Jeannie Hobbs by reaffirmation of faith.  John and Ivy Lancaster, also 

by reaffirmation of faith.   

 

  


